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Waltham Board of Health Meeting Minutes 
 

May 27, 2015 
 
Francis Doherty did not attend the meeting.  All other members were present.  
 
The meeting was called to order at 5:00 PM.  

 
The minutes of the last meeting (April 28, 2015) were reviewed and accepted by 
the members. 
 

 
 

1.  The Board noted the passing of former longtime Board of Health 
Member Richard Fennelly and a moment of silence was held in his 
honor. 

 
2. Establishments receiving warning letters was explained and 

discussed. 
 

3. The Board was notified of the possible Fowl Ordinance. 
 

4. The Board was informed of rodent issues in the city and what is 
being done.  

 
 
The meeting adjourned at 5:45 PM. 
 
 
The next Board Meeting is scheduled for Tuesday, June 23, 2015 at 5:00 PM. 
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